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Virtue of the Month : Self-Control/Decision Making

Upcoming Events

Tuesday January 14
Therapy Dog Visits - Lunch A & C

Wednesday January 15
Community Mass -  Chapel @2:30

Monday January 20
EQAO - Grade 9's

January 22 - January 27
EXAMS

TUesday January 28
Exam Make up Day

Wednesday January 29
Exam Review Day 

THursday January 30
PD DAY

Friday January 31
First Day of Semester 2

 

Hello Gators.  
This week we continue to prepare
for the start of exams beginning

next Wednesday January 22.  Let us
do so by working diligently and with

haste in completing our year end
assignments, tests, and CPT’s. Know
that with steady and conscientious

work and perseverance, all is
possible.  

Also, we will be gathering for a
community Mass on Wednesday

January 15 at 2:30p.m.  in the
chapel.  Fr. Andrzej Grecki, SVD,

Pastor at Cristo Rei Church, will be
presiding.  All are welcome.   

Have a wonderful week Gators!
Blessings.    - Mr. Minardi 

GREETINGS TO THE GOETZ COMMUNITY,
AS WE WORK THROUGH CPTS AND GET READY FOR EXAMS

WE ARE REMINDED TO RESIST THE TEMPTATIONS OF
LEISURE AND PROCRASTINATION. AS IT SAYS IN

ECCLESIASTES, THERE IS A TIME FOR EVERYTHING AND
RIGHT NOW IS THE TIME FOR DILIGENCE AND HARD WORK.

OUR AMAZING STAFF IS ALWAYS WILLING TO GO THE
EXTRA MILE TO HELP, SO PLEASE ASK FOR THE HELP YOU

NEED! ON TUESDAY, WE WILL BE WELCOMING ONE
THERAPY DOGS FROM THE ST. JOHN AMBULANCE

ORGANIZATION, NAMED BRU, DURING ALL OF PERIOD 3 FOR
STUDENTS TO MEET AND SPEND TIME WITH DURING THIS

VERY ANXIOUS AND STRESSFUL TIME OF YEAR.
CONGRATULATIONS TO BOTH OUR SENIOR GIRLS

VOLLEYBALL TEAM AND SENIOR BOYS BASKETBALL TEAM
WHO WILL BE CONTINUING ONTO THE PLAYOFF SEASON!

ALSO, I ASK THAT WE KEEP OUR GRADE 9 STUDENTS IN OUR
PRAYERS THIS WEEK AS THEY WILL ALSO BE PREPARING TO

WRITE THEIR EQAO MATH ASSESSMENTS NEXT MONDAY,
JANUARY 20TH. HAVE A WONDERFUL WEEK AND GOD

BLESS! - MS. ALLEGRETTO


